
Sherwood Foresters Snowmobile Club 

 

OCTOBER               2016 
          Oct 10 th Meeting 
The October meeting of the 
Sherwood Foresters Snowmobile 
Club will be held on Monday evening, 
Oct 10th at Chicken Chasers.  The 
meeting will start at 7:00pm if you 
want, you can come at 6:00pm and 
have a social hour with something to 
eat with club members. 
 
President           Wayne Johnson        832-6444 
V President:      Todd Fox                    877-2101 
Secretary:          Susan Schaefer         834-3598 
Treasurer:          Ron Larson                835-6545
2016 Director     Tim Frederick            839-9434                                                         
2017 Director     James Vobornik        834-2141                                                         
2018 Director      Ryan Vobornik         832-4068                                                        
  
Trail Coordinator Mike Smith 577-3286 cell 
834-3598 home 
 

 Calendar for 2016-2017  
Oct 29th AWSC Fall Workshop 
Oct 30th AWSC Dir meeting members welcome 
 
Nov 14th meeting @ Chicken Chasers (Bar 
Menu) 
 
Dec 12th meeting @ Chicken Chasers (Bar 
Menu) 
 
Jan 9th meeting @ Chicken Chasers (Bar 
Menu) 
 
Feb 13th meeting @ Chicken Chasers (Bar 
Menu) 
 
March 13th meeting @ Chicken Chasers (Bar 
Menu) 
 
April 10th meeting 
 
 

NOTE November meeting is our 
election meeting, I strongly urge as 
many of you who are able to attend to 
please do so and run for a position.  I 
truly believe that changes in these 
positions every few years keeps 
ideas fresh and more interesting.  
 
Hey Gang! 
I hope everyone in the club has had a 
nice summer, but once again it is time 
for the trail work to start and the white 
stuff can fall.  As you may have heard 
we lost the Brown Hut bridge to high 
water in September and a culvert 
washed out also.  Just goes to show 
how Mother Nature can be wicked as 
well as sweet.  Please help out if asked 
so we can all have a trail to ride.  We 
had an off season fundraiser thanks to 
the 400 Club in Altoona where we made 
a few bucks on a tv.  Thanks Paul!  I 
would like for someone to organize a 
club trip or some other event because 
we need to make this organization fun.  
Please come to the meeting with ideas 
or contact a board member to volunteer. 
Think Snow! 
Wayne Johnson 
 

NOTE 
Due to the Insurance you have to be a club 
member to work on the trails 
 

NOTE 
Fall Workshop is the Oct 31 & Nov 1st this year 
By the Oct 12th meeting the club will decided 
who will go.  So check your schedule if you are 
interested in going. 
 



This is to clear up what the 
Sherwood Forester Snowmobile 
Club will pay for the fall workshop 
1. Lodging for 2 persons for Fri and 
Sat night one room only 
2. Banquet for 2 persons 
3. Registration for 2 persons 
4. Any other that want to go and 
Who pay their own way the club will 
Pay for two more Registrations only 
If there are more than 2 that want to go then 
The names will be put in a hat and we will draw 
out names with first 2 going. 
And the rest will be put on standby (In the 
order of the draw) in case the persons 
schedule cannot make it. 
 
A FEW LITTLE THOUGHTS FOR 
TODAY   

   
I changed my car horn to 
gunshot sounds. People move 
out of the way much faster 
now. 
  
You can tell a lot about a 
woman's mood just by her 
hands. If she is holding a gun, 
she's probably angry. 
  
Gone are the days when girls 
used to cook like their mothers. 
Now they drink like their 
fathers. 
  
You know that tingly little 
feeling you get when you really 
like someone? That's common 
sense leaving your body. 
  
I don't like making plans for 
the day because then the word 
"premeditated" gets thrown 
around in the courtroom. 
  

I didn't make it to the gym 
today. That makes five years in 
a row! 
  
I decided to change calling the 
bathroom the John and 
renamed it the Jim. I feel so 
much better saying I went to 
the Jim this morning. 
  
Dear paranoid people who 
check behind shower curtains 
for murderers, if you find one, 
what's your plan? 
 
 
> >> A man and his wife moved back home to 
Minnesota from Arizona. 
> >> The wife had a wooden leg, and to insure 
it in Arizona was $2,000.00 per year!!! 
> >> When they arrived in Minnesota, they 
went to Sven's Insurance Agency to see how 
much it would cost to insure the wooden leg. 
Sven looked it up on his computer and told 
the couple, "$39.00. 
> >> "The husband was shocked and asked 
why it was so cheap here in Minnesota to 
insure, because it had cost him $2,000.00 in 
Arizona!! 
> >> Sven turned his computer screen toward 
the couple and said, "Well, here it is, direct 
from Ole's Minnesota Fire Insurance 
Company, it says: 
> >> Any wooden structure, with a sprinkler 
system over it, is $39.00." 
> >> I always did find the Minnesota logic far 
superior to most others. 
 
 
Editor 
Ron Larson  
835-6545 
txlindy@charter.net 


